
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-016 2nd February 2021 
 

 

I would just like to clarify part of your response (FOI 20-373). Your 

response confirms that 33 critical beds were purchased from ARJO and 
further beds were transferred from other hospitals.  However, we note 

from the website of The Grange University Hospital (you can click the 
link here) that "The hospital has 560 beds (including trollies and cots)”.  

 
In addition to ARJO, were any beds that are being used in Grange 

University Hospital procured from other suppliers? It may help if we 
provide you a PO number (M9128587D) 

 
The capacity referred to on the website article you refer to is indeed correct 

within the Grange University Hospital (GUH) whereas capacity on our other sites 
has reduced. 

 
The only critical care beds purchased were as previously stated 33 beds from 

ARJO during the initial COVID-19 pandemic.  These were purchased by our All 

Wales Team and transferred to the GUH to support the early opening. 
 

278 acute bed frames were purchased in March 2020 from Stryker utilising the 
NHS Supply Chain Framework.  A further 72 beds were purchased of these acute 

beds from Stryker to support the COVID pandemic which again are all within the 
GUH. 

 
I can confirm that the only other new beds purchased for the GUH are as 

follows: 
 

22 Bariatric beds – ARJO – Via NHS Supply Chain Framework 
15 Obstetric beds – HillRom  

 
I can confirm that the purchase order number provided is not an Aneurin Bevan 

University Health Board purchase order number so cannot advise further on this 

(M9128587D). 
 

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/clinical-futures/the-grange-university-hospital1/
https://abuhb.nhs.wales/clinical-futures/the-grange-university-hospital1/

